
                   

 This half term’s virtues are:  

Attentive and Discerning 

 

 
 
IMPORTANT REMINDER 
On Friday 13

th
 July pupils must be collected from school at 1.30pm for our Summer Fayre.  The fayre will open at 2.00pm.  This 

year, Our ‘Friends’ volunteers have a range of fun and exciting activities and stalls planned for the day, we hope to see you all 
there. Thank you to all parents for your generous donations and to our volunteers for their continuous hard work. 
 
Leavers’ Assembly – Year 6  
There has been a change to the Year 6 leavers’ assembly. The date has now changed to THURSDAY 12

TH 
JULY 2018 – 9:30AM. 

This is due to secondary transitions and a number of other factors.  
 
Transition Morning 
Transition Morning at Guardian Angels was, again, a great success.  On Wednesday, the children spent time in their new 
classrooms with the staff that they will be working with next year.  We are really proud of how well the children responded to 
new activities, new classrooms and new adults working with them.  A wide range of exciting activities took place to inspire our 
pupils, such as creating their own worry dolls and even making ice-cream!  Well done Guardian Angels. 
 
Special Mentions 
Benjamin in Reception has been working really hard on his writing- We are so proud of you. 
 
Fabulous reading by all of Blue Group in Reception  - keep it up! 
 

Dates for your diary 

Monday 9
th

 July 10:15am-2:00pm Year 3 visiting JHNCC 

Tuesday 10
th

 July All day Reception and Year 1 – trip to Twycross Zoo 

Tuesday 10
th

 July 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 6 

Wednesday 11
th

 July 9:30am Year 4 assembly (parents of Year 4  invited) 

Wednesday 11
th

 July 7:00pm Year 6 leavers’ Mass 

Thursday 12
th

 July 9:30am Year 6 leavers’ assembly (parents of Year 6 invited) 

Friday 13
th

 July  Non-uniform – cake donations 

Friday 13
th

 July School ends at 1:30pm  Summer Fayre starts at 2pm 

Mon 16
th

 July – Wed 18
th

 July  Year 6 residential trip 

Tuesday 17
th

 July 9:30am Mass – Led by Year 5 (last Mass of this academic year) 

Friday 20
th

 July 4:00pm-6:00pm Year 6 leavers’ disco 

Friday 20
th

 July 10:00am – 12:00pm KS2 Sports Day -  Kendrick Avenue Playing Fields (B34 7SD) 

Friday 20
th

 July 1:00 – 2:45pm EYFS and KS1 Sports Day -  Kendrick Avenue Playing Fields (B34 7SD) 

Monday 23
th

 July  100% attendance trip to Kingsbury Waterpark 

Tuesday 24
th

 July  School closes at normal time for the summer holidays 
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Birthdays 

We wish a ‘happy birthday’ this week to: 

Layla (Y1), Finley and Rose (2H), Lowen (Y4)  

and Grace (Y6) 

Many happy returns 

 

 

 

 

                                              

Safeguarding Tip of the Week 

Childline is here to help anyone under 19 in the UK 
with any issue they’re going through. Whether it’s 
something big or small. There number is 08001111 

E-Safety Tip of the Week 

Agree with your child rules for Internet use in your 

home. Try to reach an agreement with your child on 

the guidelines which apply to Internet use in your 

household.    

 

 
Vocations 
On Thursday, Year 5 and Year 6 took part in a workshop on Vocations.  During the workshop, they explored the Biblical aspects 
of a Vocation; vocation as the call to holiness and the different states of life. As well as this, Year 5 and 6 looked at the different 
saints in the Catholic Church and took a closer look at the role and purpose of the Sacraments, in helping us on our journey of 
faith and in particular to hear ‘our calling.’  It’s been an enjoyable morning for all.  Thank you to Miss Carroll for arranging this 
for our school. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

 

                    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Have a restful weekend and enjoy the sunshine!     

Yours sincerely  

Mrs H Milligan                Mr A Spindlow                Miss E Keating 

 

Creator God, you made us all in your image and we are all 

loved by you. Show us how to treat each other with 

kindness and respect and help us to see how special each 

and every person in the world is. Amen. 

ATTENDANCE FOR W/C 25-06-2018 

                                WELL DONE YEAR 1 

Group Attendance 

Reception 91.9% 

Y 1 98% 

Y2H 95.2% 

Y2J 95.7% 

Y 3 97% 

Y 4 92.7% 

Y 5 96.6% 

Y 6 97.7% 

Overall total 95.6% 

                                  

  

  

Star of the Week  

We look forward to congratulating: 

Julia and Dylan     Rec                                                 

Tia and Lara   Y1                                                      

Maddison and Briea-May  2J                                                     

Maisie and Charlie  2H                                               

Kai and Alfie   Y3                                                

Callum and Logan  Y4                                             

Alex and Gabriella  Y5                                                   

Grace and James   Y6 

Parents of selected pupils are invited to attend the 

assembly on Monday 9
th

 July 2018 at 9.10am 

 


